
Kimberley Kitteringham.
Clerks Department
Markham Civic Centre
101 Town Blvd
Markham, ON L3R 9W3

March 7th 2023

Dear Ms. Kitteringham,

Re: I Heart Beer & Taco Festival

The owner & organizer of I Heart Beer Ltd. request your approval as they bring
their indoor festival to Markham Fairgrounds on April 1st from 2PM- 10PM.

Local beer, cider and a variety of food will be served at our festival and
there is seating available to enjoy. We have been running these festivals
since 2017 in other cities and are excited to expand to Markham.

The Festival will be operated and supervised by the owner,organizers and staff
of I Heart Beer Ltd with the added help of a security company and York
Regional paid-duty police officers.

The Markham Council, York Regional Police, the Medical Officer of Health and
Markham Fairgrounds have been informed of our intentions and it is understood
that all the Liquor Board regulations will be strictly adhered to.

Your approval and confirmation of our letter would be greatly appreciated to
present to the AGCO as we are applying for a Special Occasion Permit and would
appreciate your letter deeming us of Municipal Significance at your earliest
convenience.

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from you and
bringing Markham a wonderful festival in April.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Hayes
Festival Organizer

I Heart Beer Ltd.  238 Thomas Ave Brantford,  Ontario N3S 0E1  Phone: 905-979-8433  Email: Tiffany@iheartbeer.ca


